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COMMISSION

ARTICLE II

The Commission shall possess in canada juridical
personality. It shall have.the capacity:

<a) to contract;

(b) to acquire and dispose of property; and,

<c) to institute legal proceedings.

ARTICLE 111

The Commission, its property and its assets, wherever
located and by whomsoever beld, shall enjoy immunity f rom
every form of judicial process except in so far as 'in any
particular case the Executive Director of the Secretariat
has expressly waived its immunity. Such waiver shali be
understood flot to extend to any measure of execution, save
with the express consent of the Executive Director of the
Secretariat. The Commission agrees to establish guidelines
as to the circumstances in which the Executive Director may
waive any immunity of the commission, and as te the method
in which any such waiver shall be nade.

ARTICLE IV

The premises of the 'Commission shall be inviolable. The
property and assets of the Commission, wherever located and
by whomsoever held, shall be immune f rom search,
reguisition, confiscation, expropriation and any other form
of interference, whether by executive, administrative,
judicial, or legishative action, except with the consent of
and under the conditions agreed te by the Executive Director
of the Secretariat. This Article shaîl net prevent the
reasenable application of f ire protection regulations.

ARTICLE V

The archives and documents of the Commission shaîl be
inviolable at any time wherever located.


